PUBLIC SERVICE PRODUCTION COMPANY
ENGINEERS AND CONSTRUCTORS

NEWARK,N.J.

December 27, 1929.

Mr., George R. Metcalfe, Editor
American Institute of Elec. Engineers
33 West 39th Street, New York City

Dear Sir:

In connection with Mr. Edward B. Meyer's elec-

/

tion to the viee presidency of Public Service Produc-
tion Company Division of United Engineers &

Constructors Inc., I am enclosing an article cover-
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ing his experience.

It is my thought that you may perhaps wish to
make use of this material in a biographical sketch
for the JOURNAL.

Very truly yours,
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(Katherine F. Gifford)
Ene. Secretary to Mr., Edward B. Meyer.



